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White and Williams Partner James Vandermark to Present at the National
LGBT Chamber of Commerce 2023 Conference
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James C. Vandermark
August 15-18, 2023 - Denver, Colorado
8.15.23
 

As a corporate partner of the National LGBT Chamber of Commerce (NGLCC),
White and Williams is honored to have Partner, James Vandermark, speak at
NGLCC’s annual conference on the National Legal Industry Council panel, which
will cover topics such as expanding DEI practices in the legal industry, how
certified legal suppliers can better market themselves to NGLCC corporate
partners, and other pertinent DEI topics.

James serves on the firm’s Diversity Committee and is an active member of the
LGBTQ Bar Associations of Greater New York and Philadelphia.

To learn more about this conference, please click here.


